GLOBAL FUND RAWCS-RAM CAMPAIGN

Report 4 – 22 November 2020


UPDATE 22 November 2020

Meetings with the GF have been proceeding on a regular basis via Zoom. In a similar fashion, internal meetings with the RAWCS-RAM team have been held via zoom.

Marketing Consultant
Moriarty Flynn & Barnes (MFB) were appointed on 15 August 2020. The first task was to establish a Strategic Marketing Plan which includes an appropriate campaign name. Kristian Barnes from MFB has been working closely with the campaign team. 6 Tissue Sessions plus other formal meeting have been held since then. The Tissue Sessions involve discussions and brainstorming on how the marketing will evolve including conceptual marks/logos for the campaign. The SMP has been submitted and review meeting is scheduled for Monday 23 November. See also reference to the logo and campaign name.

Campaign Team
There has been one change in the Global Fund team and two additions to the RAWCS-RAM team. Pierre Jaudoin has moved to New York where his wife is in the diplomatic service. No replacement from the Global Fund has been nominated as yet and we are still working with Maria Sol Castro Pintos (Sol) and Kate Nightingale. Sol has been placed into an acting role as head of External Relations with the GF while the current head (John Fairhurst) is on leave.

Adriana Lanting from Los Angeles (RC Long Beach) has joined the team as the American Ambassador. Adriana is also heavily involved with Rotarian Malaria Partners, who’s name will change to Malaria Partners International due to requirements from Rotary International regarding branding. Adriana is enthusiastic about the project and will provide a useful conduit to the American market. 

Amanda Miller has also joined the team as the Japan Ambassador and Research. Amanda is the current President of RC Samford Valley. Amanda has extensive research into corporate entities having worked in the finance industry and also has contacts in Japan.

I would like to welcome both new members as we progress the campaign towards a launch in the new year. A copy of the current Team structure is included below.

RI Convention in Taipei
Formal letters from Peter Sands and myself, on behalf of John McLaren, have been sent to RIP Holgar Knaack regarding the expectation to make a presentation at the RI International Convention in Taipei in June 2021. This involves possible announcements during the events and organisation of a booth in the House of Friendship. No positive response has been received at the time of writing this report.
However, there are indications that a possible decision on whether to hold a physical convention due to COVID 19 will be made in January 2021.
Application for a booth is required by the end of December 2020 and this will be activated closer to the closing date.

More details will be made available as they come to light and as planning for the event progresses. 

It has been agreed with the GF that a concentrated effort at the RI Convention in Houston 2022 will be made and while planning is proceeding for Taipei the exercise will be useful for Houston as well.
Advocacy
An important part of the campaign is to create advocacy with other malaria organisations throughout the world. This will strengthen the viability of the campaign. Currently two organisations have agreed to financially support the start-up of the campaign as well as the Global Fund. These are Asia Pacific Leadership Malaria Alliance (APLMA) and Roll Back Malaria (RBM)

The agreement between APLMA is for them to fund the start-up of the campaign to the sum of US$35,000 plus RAWCS’ administration fee of 2.5%. The agreement was signed on 13 August 2020 and the first payment of US$20,500 has been received into the US Dollar account. It was the intention that the initial funding was to support payments to the marketing consultant, however, the GF have funds available to cover the first invoice. The GF funds need to be allocated prior to 31 December 2020.

A similar agreement with (RBM), to support the campaign to the sum of US$35,000, is still in the pipeline. Negotiations have been proceeding with them and finalisation is expected shortly.

Campaign Logo
The campaign logo and branding has now been finalised and is displayed below. The logo is compliant with the requirements of Rotary International.
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